
Susquehanna Community School District

ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN

IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE AHERA LAW OF 1986, THE SUSQUEHANNA COMMUNITY
SCHOOL DISTRICT GIVES NOTICE TO ALL WORKERS, BUILDING OCCUPANTS, AND
SHORT-TERM WORKERS THAT ASBESTOS-CONTAINING MATERIAL WAS USED IN THE
CONSTRUCTION OF THE SUSQUEHANNA COMMUNITY HIGH SCHOOL BUILDING. ALL
ASBESTOS-CONTAINING MATERIALS WERE EITHER SEALED/ENCASED AND/OR
REMOVED FROM THE BUILDING IN 1990.

THE DISTRICT ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT POLICY IS ON FILE IN THE DISTRICT
BUSINESS OFFICE AND IS OPEN FOR INSPECTION DURING REGULAR BUSINESS
HOURS.

LASTLY, AS OF JANUARY 15, 2024, A 6-MONTH SURVEILLANCE INSPECTION WAS
CONDUCTED BY A LICENSED PA DOLI INSPECTOR.

Mr. John Rushefski
Superintendent of Schools


